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Investor news 3 January 2024 
 
New Head of Investor Relations 
 
 
As Demant’s current Head of Investor Relations, Mathias Holten Møller, will be taking on a new role internally at 
Demant, Peter Pudselykke has been promoted to new Head of Investor Relations effective 1 March 2024. Peter 
Pudselykke has been part of Demant’s Investor Relations team since December 2021, and prior to joining the 
Group, he worked as a portfolio manager with a large Danish institutional investor. 
 
Effective 1 March 2024, Mathias Holten Møller will take on new responsibilities as Vice President of Business 
Finance for the Hearing Care business area. Until then, Mathias Holten Møller will continue to head up Demant’s 
Investor Relations activities and help ensure a smooth transition of responsibilities. 
 
Going forward, the Investor Relations team will consist of Peter Pudselykke, Charles William Sumner and an addi-
tional team member to be recruited. 
 
 
 
Further information: 
Søren Nielsen, President & CEO 
Phone +45 3917 7300 
www.demant.com 

Other contacts: 
René Schneider, CFO 
Mathias Holten Møller, Head of Investor Relations 
Peter Pudselykke, Investor Relations Officer 
Trine Kromann-Mikkelsen, VP Corporate Communication & Sustainability 
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